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 MINUTES OF THE REGULAR MEETING OF THE 
ROSELLE SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 12 BOARD OF EDUCATION 

 July 14, 2020 
 
The regular meeting of the Board of Education was held on July 14, 2020 and was live-
streamed via YouTube.  President Zurek called the meeting to order at 7:01 p.m. 
 
I. Roll Call 

Upon roll call, the following Board members answered:   Steve Zurek, Rob 
Bisceglie (via telephone), Blythe Cammy, Kim Duris, Christopher Humbert, Tim 
Layer, James McGowan 
Absent:  None 
 
A. Pledge of Allegiance 

The Board and audience said the Pledge of Allegiance.   
B. Additions or Changes to the Agenda 

None 
C. Communications 

President Zurek invited anyone in the community who is interested to run 
for a seat on the Board of Education in April of 2021. 

 
II. Visitor Input 

Public Comments from the following community members were shared with the 
Board and audience: 
 
1) Vicki Kopulos (in person) 
2) Bobbie Robinson 
3) Joy Clark (3 comments) 
4) Anne Downes (2 comments) 
5) Bonnie 
 

III. Superintendent Report 
Dr. Henderson shared a 25 minute presentation on options for the opening of the 
2020-2021 school year.  The presentation will be uploaded to our district website. 
 
Parents will be asked to choose an option for their children by Friday, July 24, 
2020 and commit to it through the December 2020 winter break. 
 
All board members had questions and comments about the options presented 
including: 
 
PPE 
Class size 
Specials 
Transportation 
Social distancing 
Staff to clean and disinfect buildings 
Teacher roles 
Attendance/absenteeism 
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School start date 
Length of school day for in-school and remote learning 
Special circumstances  
 
These questions and comments were responded to by Dr. Henderson. 
 

IV. Adjournment 
Motion by Member Duris and seconded by Member Cammy to adjourn the meeting 
at 8:32 p.m. 
 
On a voice vote, all members voted aye. 
 
The Motion Carried. 
 
 

_________________________________ 
    Steve Zurek, President 

 
 
     _________________________________ 
          Timothy Layer, Secretary 
 
Date Approved:  July 21, 2020 


